Ramadan Dinner at Notre Dame Church, North Caldwell

August 25th, 2011 the Notre Dame Church in North Caldwell, hosted the IDC in a memorable
Ramadan Dinner. Guests from two faiths came together and broke their fast with a dinner
brought in by the IDC. The guests enjoyed a beautiful dinner with friendly conversations, new
friends were made.

Dr. Levent Koc, gave a brief speech about the month of Ramadan before initially breaking the
fast.

We thank Fr. Anthony Randazzo the people at the Notre Dame Church for making this event
possible.

Pictures from the event:
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